
March 13 BPA Meeting

6:05 pm meeting called to order. 

Review of prior meeting minutes.  Jeff motion to accept the meeting minutes.  Troy second the 
motion.  Motion passed. 

Treasurer's Report

Nate reported no major changes.  There are 112 kids who have made their deposits along with 
10 chaperones. 

Trailer Committee

Jeff and Jess went to see trailer and it looks good.  Will be working on insurance, title, and 
license for trailer.  Trailer committee to talk later on exterior. 

Director's Corner

2 more chaperones will be needed for the trip.  Tickets for parade have been purchased.  World 
Strides is still working on exact date for trip. 

Budget for next school year may cut out more instructional money.  Erica is looking at getting a 
P/T director.  Erica states that cuts will be made but no percentage was given. 

Tryout season has started for drum majors and jazz band.  Leadership Corp tryouts will be 
starting soon.  

Planning marching show for next season and is in the works.  Will be announced in May.  

Budget for instructors next season.  Would like $1500 for visual tech, $750 for each, drum tech, 
ensemble tech, and guard tech. Summer wind sectional, would like to pay $30 an hour. 

Instrument - music and arts purchasing mellophones, Bari sax, sousaphone.  Will ask BPA for 
allowance for purchase if more money is needed. 

Fundraising

Freddy's 4-8 pm. Please come, remember to bring flyer or mention you are there for Horizon.

Vendor fair we are looking at doing during garage sale, a small version to see how it works.

Garage Sale, Kelly is heading. More to follow with dates for drop off donations to sell.

Raffle License we have everything set, but no signature on original bylaws. Once those are 
signed we can move forward.



Summer Restaurant, looking at doing Applebee's pancake breakfast. There is a $100 deposit.  
Kids will greet, seat, serve, and clean.  $4 Applebee's keeps and we can charge anything price 
over that we feel will work. Hope to do day after band camp August 5.

Casino Bus trip would be $35/person. Half goes back to school. You are given a card at the 
casino to play with and 50% goes back to the school.

May general meeting will be May 1.  Elections will happen at that meeting, we need a new Vice 
President and we need to officially elect Nate as Treasurer. 

Uniform Fundraising, we need a new chairperson. Looking for volunteers.

Adjourn 7:30 pm. 


